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Please do not make it more difficult to vote. Mail in ballets have been working very 

well for a few decades now, with no problems. It makes it easier to vote for people 

who work, people with disabilities, and others to have their opinion heard and 

counted. This would be a huge step backwards. PLEASE do not take this away. 

Thank you, 


